
March 24, 2025

Designer Natural Woven Woods

Since our announcement on March 13th, we have been working closely with
our woven wood vendor to find a solution to improve the additional costs due
to the current Chinese tariff fee. As a result of these discussions we will be
passing down a 5% decrease in our tariff surcharge effective immediately. All
orders placed starting today will reflect a 10% surcharge instead of the
originally announced 15%. Additionally we will be reviewing all orders placed
since March 13th and will automatically adjust the tariff cost to the new
surcharge. Please note that for any pay in advance or prepay accounts we will
be issuing a credit on you account to be used on any future order for any
balance overpaid due to this change. 

We thank you for patience and understanding during this uncertain time. We
look forward to assisting you with your window covering needs.
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